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Re: Gladstone's EDC Board Renewal Inquiry

From Gary Maynard <gmaynard2968@yahoo.com>
Date Fri 2/21/2025 2:26 PM
To Patricia West <pwest@gladstonemi.gov>

Yes Patricia I would be very happy to continue to help the city by serving on the EDC Board.
Gary E. Maynard
On Thursday, February 20, 2025 at 02:25:53 PM EST, Patricia West <pwest@gladstonemi.gov> wrote:

Hi Gary,

Your EDC Board term is up for renewal in April 2025. Would you be interested in serving another six-year term?
Please let us know either way—we truly appreciate your contributions to the board.

Thank you!
Patricia West
City of Gladstone


